
Municipal Authority of Borough of Union City 
29 South Main Street - Union City, Pennsylvania 16438 

Phone (814)-438-3721                            Daniel R. Brumagin, Operations Manager                            Fax (814)-438-3495 

 

December 2011 

 

Dear Water Customer, 

 

We are happy to report that we are currently in compliance, at least on a biweekly basis, with the disinfection 

byproduct regulation which governs the HAA5s and TTHMs that are in drinking water supplies. 

 

I have attached a copy of the reports from Microbac Laboratories, Inc. to this letter that shows our biweekly test 

results for our HAA5/TTHM samples that were taken on November 9
th

 and November 22
nd

.  Below each copy of 

the report, as you will see, I have added the following test result summaries: 
 

11/09/2011- Total HAA5s= 45.3 ppb Regulation= 60.0 ppb (parts per billion) 

11/09/2011- Total THHMs= 70.4 ppb Regulation= 80.0 ppb (parts per billion) 

 

11/22/2011- Total HAA5s= 45.6 ppb Regulation= 60.0 ppb (parts per billion) 

11/22/2011- Total THHMs= 61.2 ppb Regulation= 80.0 ppb (parts per billion) 
 

As you can see by the summary data, both sampling periods are both under the regulated limits. As I stated in my 

previous letter to you, we would continue to keep you up-to-date with our progress. Our main goal has been to 

achieve the required DEP quarterly compliance with the byproduct regulation and achieving compliance in our 

biweekly sampling/testing is another step in achieving this goal. 

 

The water quality at our surface supply reservoir will continue to improve with more rain and snow that will be 

coming as we move into early winter. Improved source water quality will help us to improve the quality of the 

drinking water that we supply to you, our customers. 

 

Any extra precautions that you are taking in-regard-to disinfection byproducts is a personal choice and continue to 

do what you feel is best for you and your family. We will continue to keep you up-to-date on our progress and 

providing future test result data on our progress in the near future. 

 

On a side note, we will be starting our H2O grant projects on the new raw water line and the new water storage 

tank sometime after the first of the year. These projects are designed to further improve our drinking water quality 

so that we will be able to maintain compliance with the disinfection byproducts regulation. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you should have any questions or would like to discuss this further. 

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!  

 

Sincerely, 
 

Daniel R. Brumagin 
 

Daniel R. Brumagin 

UCMA- Operations Manager 

29 South Main Street 

Union City, PA 16438 

���� 814/438-3721  � 814/438-3495 ���� brumagin.ucma@verizon.net 



Union City Bi-Weekly HAA5/TTHM Data- November 2011 
 

 

 
 

11/09/2011- Total HAA5s= 45.3 ppb Regulation= 60.0 ppb (parts per billion) 

11/09/2011- Total THHMs= 70.4 ppb Regulation= 80.0 ppb (parts per billion) 
 
 

 
 
 

11/22/2011- Total HAA5s= 45.6 ppb Regulation= 60.0 ppb (parts per billion) 

11/22/2011- Total THHMs= 61.2 ppb Regulation= 80.0 ppb (parts per billion) 

 


